
Jaelle Begarin

New CEO of la Maison du Père

Last April 27th, M. Stéphane Bilodeau, Chairman of the Board of Directors of la Maison du Père, 
was delighted to announce the nomination of Mme Jaelle Begarin as CEO of la Maison du Père.

Mme Begarin has a solid background and many extensive experiences working with the 
community. She first started working as an interventionist with homeless woman at la Maison 
Marguerite. She then join the team of Suicide Action Montréal as an interventionist, the 
volunteer’s trainer and a trainer in suicide prevention across Quebec.

In addition to her formation in social work, Mme Begarin holds a bi-disciplinary bachelor degree 
in sociology and psychology from Université of Montréal and a specialized graduate diploma in 
project management from HEC.

With 15 years of experiences in social innovation, it is under her direction that la Maison du Père
was able to implant its continuum of services. That includes Accès-santé program for homeless 
people often victim of stigmatization and discrimination with our health and social services 
network.

Prevention, stabilization and social inclusion is the mission Mme Begarin pursue with precarious 
or homeless men.


